
 

We want to take a moment to connect with you and extend our sincerest wishes for your health and well-
being. With so many uncertainties in the world right now, we are pleased to report that at this time, the San 
Diego Spirits Festival will go on as planned in Sunny San Diego at the end of August. 

This season of unrest and (for some) isolation makes this the most significant year yet for our event; more 
than ever before, people need something to look forward to, a way to come together, and a reason to raise 
their glasses.  

In an industry heavily impacted by the current situation, your involvement helps restore faith in the 
experience of togetherness while also strengthening the foundation of the wine / spirits, hospitality and 
culinary industries overall. For that, we offer our greatest thanks and appreciation to you!  

We are focused on making the 12th San Diego Spirits Festival a successful and enjoyable and the well-being of 
our exhibitors, attendees and staff is our #1 priority.  

Dear San Diego Spirits Festival Attendees:  

We care greatly for the health, wellness and safety of our exhibitors, attendees and staff.  San Diego Spirits 
Festival is closely monitoring developments related to COVID-19 (Coronavirus). Based on our current 
understanding we do not see that our event at the end of August 2020 will be affected. 

What we are doing to protect everyone at the event: 

We urge all exhibitors, attendees and staff to keep the event as safe as possible and not attend if they are 
showing symptoms of the virus or other contagious ailments.  

We expect our exhibitors, attendees and staff to be responsible and practice good hygiene. During the event 
we will have cleaning supplies and hand washing opportunities for everyone. Additionally, the cleaning staff 
will routinely disinfect commonly touched surfaces. 

If for some reason the event is cancelled or postponed, we will refund or credit all tickets towards a future 
date. 

We recognize that the COVID-19 situation is rapidly evolving, and we will provide updates as they become 
available. San Diego Spirits Festival is committed to providing the highest quality event while ensuring a safe 
and enjoyable Festival. We look forward to seeing everyone at the end of August 29-30th in sunny San Diego! 

From all of us at the San Diego Spirits Festival, we thank you for your continued support and we look forward 

to welcoming you to the Festival. 

Liz Edwards Founder/Director  
 
For up to date information on Covid-19 click here to go to Centers of Disease Control and Prevention 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-nCoV/index.html

